
Parish meeting update 15th Jan 2015 

 

The steering group have meet a number of times and this resulted in a session to the public on the 

10th January 2015 at Withington Village Hall from 10:00 to 16:00. 

Thanks again to Helen who cover the AM session, Sue who covered the PM session. Jonathan for all 

he work in putting the banners out the previous weekend, collecting them after the event as well as 

supporting the event throughout the day. 

We had 63 people at the event and we also asked a question 

Taking into account the results seem and the options defined at a high level and supporting policies. 

Should a vote be held today would you vote?  

Yes or No. 

4 for No, 29 for Yes. 

Comments have now been typed up and this one has been and it sums up all the work we have done 

and to continue to drive forward. 

Based on the information gather. I feel that the plan must be in place and at every step of the way 

we have been asked our opinion which is the basis for the plan. 

Would wish the Withington Parish council to continue with good communications with all residents. 
Fully support reduction in total number of homes and still consider option 1 to be best way forward. 
 

While site 1 was the site of choice, people via the questionnaire also wanted no more than 10 

houses building per site, so this now need to be investigated as a choice against maybe 30 on one 

site…. 

All the information from the March sessions covering sites, the results of the questionnaire have 

been added to the web site. The draft policies we are suggesting and options that have been 

developed out of the data received from the 7 open sessions we have now completed can also be 

found. Next we will be looking at the further development of objectives, options, policies, sites, 

vision, consultation statement and a statement, describing how we want your area to be in 15-20 

years’ time.  

The aim is to share this with the steering over the next 6 weeks. Enabling a sharing with the council 

planning person we are working with in early March and also the full council at the March Meeting. 


